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Statement 

  

I am interested in being the CUPE Representative on the Education Council. In my role, I meet with 
students and encounter situations related to prerequisites, corequisites, etc., that impact their 
education at Langara. 
 
I will be able to examine the changes from the perspective of an Academic Advisor and provide 
helpful feedback and insights on how they may impact our students. 
 
Moreover, being a Langara Alum would allow me to look at the proposed changes through the lens 
of a student and how the changes would affect a student's journey at Langara. I intend to contribute 
to this committee in a way that helps alleviate issues and hurdles, and smoothly implement the 
required changes and new initiatives. 

 


